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Closure of York Avenue in Jarrow - 15-18
August

From 8am on Tuesday 15 until 6pm on Friday 18 August, services 5 and 9 will
be unable to serve northbound stops at the south end of York Avenue due to
a road closure.

Additionally, service 5 will not be able to observe stops on Roman Road or
Brancepeth Terrace. Service 9 will observe eastbound stops on Roman Road
whilst on diversion.

Services will run normal routes from Jarrow.
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